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Dear Ms Fulton,

RE: Aquind Interconnector

Thank you for your consultation in respect of the Aquind Interconnector.
I write to inform you that Test Valley Borough Council has no comment to make in
this respect,

Kind regards

Astrid

A Lynn    MRTPI

Senior Planning Officer

For your information, I leave Test Valley Borough Council soon and this mail box will not be in

use from Thursday 12th December 2019. For any further correspondence,
please contact: 
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